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NEWS FROM 
THE DAVISVILLE FREE LIBRARY  

May Events: 

All are welcome to our book club!  Each month we’ll read 
and discuss a work of fiction or nonfiction., chosen by our 
members. 
May: Thursday Murder ClubI, by Richard Osman 
June: The Music of Bees, by Eileen Garvin 







The First Mondays Club (Grades 2-6) Interviewed  
Linda S., volunteer gardener for the  

Davisville Free Library, 
Monday, March 4, 2023 

Q: What is your favorite book? 
A: “Can You Hear the Trees Talking,” by Peter Wholleben.  Hearing the trees tells the animals 
to talk and it brings me joy listening to the trees. 
 
Q: How long have you been interested in plants? 
A: Since I was born.  It started as a  kid when my dad bought farmland.  He was determined and 
didn’t stop gardening until he was 75 years old. 
 
Q: If you could be an animal, what would you be? 
A; A red-tailed hawk. 
 
Q: What do you like to garden? 
A: Flowers.  I think they  feed our souls. 
 
Q: How long  have you been gardening for? 
A: 10 years, on and off. 
 
Q: How do you make sure that your plants are alive when you transplant them? 
A: They should be watered before transplanting them to a different spot. 
 
Q: How do we take care of the plants that you gave us? 
A: Water your plant only when dry, but not too dry, or they won’t accept the water.  Also, not 
too much water or you will drown them.  I also recommend digging your hole as deep as the 
root top to bottom and as wide as the dirt block. 
 
Q: Why do you volunteer at the Davisville Free Library? 
A: There was grass growing in the flower beds and they looked like they needed help .  I know 
that public libraries take volunteers, so I volunteered. 



Donate by mailing a check to the library or online 
at davisvillefreelibrary.org/donate 



Coming Soon: May Titles 

The 24th Hour, by James Patterson & Maxine Paetro 
Camino Ghosts, by John Grisham 

Look on the Bright Side, by Kristan Higgins 
Mind Games, by Nora Roberts 

One Perfect Couple, by Ruth Ware 
The Stolen Child, by Ann Hood 

Summers at the Saint, by Mary Kay Andrews 
Think Twice, by Harlan Coben 

This Summer Will be Different, by Carley Fortune 
You Like it Darker, by Stephen King 

NOW ACCEPTING DONATIONS OF BOOKS & 
LIGHTLY USED HOUSEHOLD ITEMS & PLANTS FOR 
OUR MAY BOOK & TAG SALE!  Books, toys, games, 
puzzles, household items, and plants of all sizes accepted.  No 
clothing or stuffed animals please. 

THANK YOU RECENT DONORS! 
The library received support from the following donors: 

 

Nancy Armstrong 
Jason & Carrie Bergenstock 
Kathleen Delaney 
Mildred Gleason 
Ronda Warrener 
 


